July 22, 2009

Colin & Oniece Black

1914 Swan St

Innisfil ON

L9S 0B3

Dear Collin & Oniece Black,

Thank you for your letter dated July 20, 2009. I have reviewed your 30-Day Case #2379711 and your file here at Pratt Homes.  The records show that your original selections for cabinets and counter tops were installed in your home.

I understand that you were asked by Pratt Homes to attend a kitchen supplier here in Barrie to make an alternate selection of cabinets in the event that the cabinets you selected originally would not be ready prior to your occupancy date. As it turned out, your original cabinet selections were ready to install on time and so you got the selection recorded on your Colour Chart. 

We do sympathize with your having to use a vacation day to come to Barrie to make the alternate cabinet selections. We will not be compensating you for that vacation day or refinishing your staircase. 

We would however like you to accept the enclosed restaurant gift card as a good will gesture from all of us at Pratt Homes.

Regards,

Wendy Skyba

Service Manager 

Pratt Homes

